
 

Dear USD 353 and Wellington Community, 

 

As I mentioned in my last update, I am in discussions with our USD 353 medical panel on 

Mondays and will be releasing a regular weekly update. After today's discussions, the panel has 

made the recommendation to remain in the yellow, hybrid model, for the week of October 

5-9th.  

 

Again, we appreciate your support and patience as we work together to keep our schools open 

and our students, teachers, administrators, staff and community safe.  

 

Sincerely,  

Adam Hatfield  

Superintendent, USD 353 


